
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Borden Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:16:37 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:29 AM
Subject: FW: Borden Carleton
 
 
 

From: Heather Ratchford [mailto:Heatherratchford@outlook.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:04 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Borden Carleton
 
Hi there,
 
My name is Heather. I live in Borden Carleton and object to the development of another gas
station. I am sending this message to add my name to the list of those opposed to this. I am
using the template provided by my daughter. 
 
Thank you,
 
Heather
 
__ 
 
I was made aware via a Facebook post that the Murphy Group is planning a project in Borden
Carleton to develop a gas station.
 
This is a strange building request. This area already has 3 gas station / convenience stores.
Why add another??
 
On the flip side, from Howatt’s gas station in Cape Traverse until Gass’s Food Mart in New
Haven, there are no fuel options. Why not build in an area that has a need vs building in an
area that is already fully serviced. Why take customers away from a small business?
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